TOWN OF SEABROOK, NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

March 7, 2025

M025-25

TO:

William M. Manzi, Town Manager

FROM:

John M. Starkey, DPW Manager

RE:

B.O.S. Meeting March 17, 2025

Dear Bill,

As you know the last time I was in front of the B.O.S. I was asked to be on the agenda as referenced above. I distributed to the B.O.S. a list of the worst roads in town.

On 3-17-25, I'm looking forward to their input on this list including additions, deletions, and priorities. That will help me determine costs when the State of N.H. awards Division 6 work in early April.

Can we get the B.O.S. to formally agree on 3-17-25 that this year's paving will be done by the successful low bidder (State Contract Division #6), that will be an enormous help to me to move & start this work in April.

I return to the B.O.S. on my regular scheduled meeting that is posted for April 21, 2025, and at that time I can cover all other aspects of my many Departments & update them on the paving program which hopefully will have started.

Sincerely Yours,

John M. Starkey

DPW Manager

JMS/ds

Kelly O'Connor, Deputy Town Manager, Bruce Felch, Highway Foreman, David Schiappa, DPW Office Supervisor